Get $140,000
Contract
For Child Care

Representative Don  Young
(R-Alaska) today announced the
award of contracts totaling more
than $141,000 to native villages
at Fort Yukon, Tok and Wain-
wright.

Young said the Bureau of In-
dian Affairs would continue as-
sistance and child care programs
now under way in the villages.

“The Fort Yukon Native As-
sociation would receive a $27,-
302 contract,” Young said.

“'he BIA contract for Wain-
wright calls for $19,224 and a
larger project for the United
Crow Bands of Alaska at Tok
calls for a $94,798 contract,”
Young said.



